
 

 

Board Meeting – 12/11/2022 @ CBSI 7:30pm 

 

Attendees: Gretchen Walton, Ray Octaviano, Keith Mayfield, Jason Burkhart, Melissa Whitehouse, Ellen 

Bristow, Danielle Pates, Jessica Morelli, Nick Ehrhart, Rusty Medlin (Zoom), Andrew Riester (Zoom) 

 

November Minutes approved 

Treasurer – Rusty M.   

• Coaches are paid for the fall season 

• When do we want Porta Potties back for the spring season 

• $61K in bank, landscaping has been paid 

• Newtown League fees going up approximately $10/player 

Girl Select 

• There will be one Senior Select Team and either a Junior Select or a Rec team due to Gretchen’s 
concerns 

• Senior Team will get new uniforms, Junior (or Rec) Team will wear old uniforms 

• Last night of tryouts are tomorrow night after rescheduling due to cold weather 

• Parent feedback from last year was shared with coaches per Gretchen 

• Gretchen to have Charles handle Girl’s Registration  

Boys Select 

• Tryouts are complete – 46-47 boys attended, 35 were extended invitations (26 zoned for 
Lassiter/9 are not) 

• Due to not having as many paid coaches as usual, we will have mostly parent coaches this year 
and therefore won’t be needing as much from the budget – we will, however, still charge $725 
due to small rosters 

• A few scholarships will be required due to financial need 

• Will try to have rec middle school team if numbers support 

• There will be 5 “flex” or “swing” players that will play both Junior and Senior but must be 
rostered on Junior 

• Out of district players to provide utility bill to GMSAA to verify residence 

Girls/Boys Rec 

• Put out signs & new banner mid-December through Trojan Day, at the schools after Jan 1 

• Registration opens December 18, closes January 27th 

• New Player Clinic – January 22, 2023 2-3pm – Gretchen to organize high school volunteers due 
to concerns 



• Trojan Day Feburary 4, 2023 10-11am 

• Games start weekend of March 4th/5th 

• K1 starts March 4th 

• Nick to send email to parents looking for volunteers to coach; TJ Kemp has offered to do a 
coaching clinic 

• Discussion of $100 deposit to require parents to volunteer; to put volunteer assignments on 
TeamSnap 

Bylaws 

• Final revision at January meeting to vote on in February 

New Business 

• This will be Ellen Bristow & Danielle Pates’s last board meeting 

Next Board Meeting January 8, 2023 at 7:30pm at CBSI 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


